MONTHLY E-NEWSLETTER



CHILDREN with CANCER FUND

01323 488561

Registered charity No: 111064



Charity No. 1110644 www.childrenwithcancerfund.org.uk

OFFICE OPENING 2022

In August, we celebrated a huge milestone in the 24 years since we were founded, with an official building opening at our now-permanent home in Willingdon!

Staff, volunteers, patrons and donors all came together to celebrate. The Lord Lieutenant of East Sussex, Mr. Andrew Blackman, joined the celebrations with a formal ribbon cutting to welcome the guests into the office to see where the magic happens.

Music by The Rolling Sea's Ukulele band welcomed guests to the forecourt, as founder Chris Downton said a few words to thank all the amazing people who not only donated, but supported us in our endeavour to make 4 The Triangle our permanent base.



This is hugely significant for the charity as the building provides long-term stability to staff and volunteers, as well as the families we support, removing rental costs which means funds can instead be directed straight to where they are needed most-children with cancer.





September 2022 Issue 26

HORSES, BOUNCY CASTLES AND AFTERNOON TEA!



Bouncy castles, rock painting and horse riding through the woods is what our families got up to on the bank holiday weekend, as they all came together to enjoy the sunshine and have some fun at Polegate Equestrian Centre.



For some it was their first time riding, and for other seasoned riders it was a chance to stroll through the woods and come back to an afternoon tea provided by Catering by Bucklers

"Thank you for the day out yesterday. The boys really loved the horse riding."

Thanks to Polegate Equestrian Centre for gifting one of our families some vouchers for horse riding after they expressed a real love for it!

Thank you to One Stop Convenience Stores for sponsoring this awesome event.











We are excited to announce that this month's winning number is 178!

September 2022 Issue 26

A TREAT STRAIGHT TO THE DOORSTEP



Green Fig, Piglets Pantry and The Wealden Kitchen have recently been out and about delivering afternoon tea boxes as a random act of kindness to our families, full of treats which have been enjoyed in the wonderful summer sun.

"Gorgeous Afternoon Tea delivered today thank you so much. So delicious and perfect for todays weather "

One family told us that this little surprise helped ease anxiety before a scan, a common source of worry amongst families living with childhood cancer.

Thank you to Tesco Community Grants for funding this, and to everyone who voted for us by placing a token in our box- you helped make this possible.



FUNDRAISING NEWS

CASH 4 CANCER

A huge thank you to the golfers at Mid Sussex Golf Club, who raised an incredible £530 through a bottle tombola recently!

Players started their day with a bacon butty, and then went on to play 18 holes of golf, followed by an evening meal.

Cash for Cancer charity, has been run by Phillip Quinlan and his partners for 10 years.



EASTBOURNE INTERNATIONAL AIRSHOW

Children with Cancer Fund supporters were treated to a show like no other over the summer, with Eastbourne International Air show putting on amazing aerial displays and plenty of stalls on offer along the seafront.

We are so thankful to everyone who supported us, including Hailsham Rotary Club, who chose us as one of the benefitting charities.